
 

    
      

       
     

 
    

 

From: Jana Nethercott 
To: Jana Nethercott 
Subject: FW: Flags on Town Hall 
Date: April 18, 2023 8:42:53 AM 

From: gasmith129 gasmith129 < > 
Sent: Thursday, April 6, 2023 9:11 AM 
To: Richard Leatham <rleatham@westelgin.net>; Taraesa Tellier <ttellier@westelgin.net>; Bill 
Denning <bdenning@westelgin.net>; Michelle Navackas <mnavackas@westelgin.net>; Magda 
Badura <mbadura@westelgin.net> 
Subject: Flags on Town Hall 

Hello Councilors, 

Exciting times are happening in West Elgin and I could not be more 
proud!! Congratulations to everyone!!! 

A Ukrainian flag was hung on our town hall when I did the small 
Ukrainian gathering back in March of 2022. Our little Ukrainian group 
would like to change the 'dilapidated' Ukrainian flag that is on our town 
hall. 

There are 2 flagpole brackets on the building and perhaps we could use 
these to hang the flags. We would order a Canadian and a Ukrainian 
flag and poles. 

We have priced out the cost of the flags/poles - 3 x 5 and 2 poles which 
would be approximately $100.00. Katya is willing to order them through 
the site she deals with all the time. 

We would appreciate if Council would give permission to replace these 
flags and consider covering this cost. If the cost cannot be covered, our 
group is willing to pay for the flags and poles. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Ann 
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